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BY E-MAIL 
 

regulatory@entegrus.com 
 
April 19, 2018 
 
Mr. David Ferguson 
Vice President, Regulatory & Human Resources 
Entegrus Powerlines Inc. 
320 Queen St. 
Chatham ON  N7M 5K2 
 
 
Dear Mr. Ferguson: 
 
Re:   Licence Amendment, Cancellation and Transfer of Rate Order  
 OEB File Number: EB-2017-0212 
 
On March 15, 2018, the OEB issued a Decision and Order approving the amalgamation 
of Entegrus Powerlines Inc. (Entegrus) and St. Thomas Energy Inc. (St. Thomas). In its 
decision, the OEB stated that upon receiving notification of the completion of the 
transaction, the OEB would: 
 

a) Amend the electricity distribution licence of Entegrus to: 
i. Include the service area formerly served by St. Thomas 
ii. Incorporate the conservation and demand management targets of St. 

Thomas 
b) Cancel the electricity distribution licence of St. Thomas 
c) Transfer the rate order of St. Thomas to Entegrus 

 
On April 4, 2018, Entegrus notified the OEB that the amalgamation transaction was 
completed on April 1, 2018. 
 
Pursuant to the decision, the rate order of St. Thomas dated December 14, 2017 is 
transferred to Entegrus. 
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Please find enclosed the amended licence (ED-2002-0563) for Entegrus, effective April 
19, 2018.  The electricity distribution licence of St. Thomas (ED-2002-0523) is 
cancelled, effective April 19, 2018. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Manager, Applications Administration
 
C:  Robert Kent, St. Thomas Energy Inc. 
 Ian Mondrow, Gowling WLG 
 


